
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Children eligible to enter Kindergarten next year (must be 5 by September 1), are invited to spend the 
morning at Birch Grove in the K/1 class being a “big kid”! Your child will get the Kindergarten 
experience doing special projects and activities planned just for this day! Your child can ride the bus 
to school (or you can drop them off), participate in the classroom, eat a free school lunch at 11:30, and 
go to recess at 12:00! Round Up will end at 12:30. Yeehaw! A cowboy/cowgirl hat will be provided for 
the day, if wanted! 
 
Parents may meet with Diane Blanchette, the school director, from 12:00-12:30 to ask questions and 
receive take home information about Birch Grove Community School. If your child can’t make this 
event, don’t worry, we will have our Dress To Play Open House on Tuesday, August 12, and you’re 
invited to that too!  
 
To register, please fill out the form below and return by email to birchgrove@boreal.org , mail to us at 
Post Office Box 2383 Tofte 55615 or call 663-0170.  We can’t wait to see your child at Kindergarten 
Round Up! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Child’s name: 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parents/guardians names: 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing address: 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email address: 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone numbers where parents can be reached on this day: 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Arrival - Please check one 
 
_____I will drop my child off at Birch Grove Community School between 8:00am – 8:15am for a 
great experience! 
_____ I would like my child to ride the bus to school in the morning – I will call Diane at 663-0170 to 
arrange this if my child does not already ride the bus. 
 
Departure - Please check one 
 
_____I will pick up my child at 12:30. 
_____I would like my enrolled child to return to the Saplings Program at 12:30. 

You are invited to  
Kindergarten Round Up 
on Tuesday, April 15 at 

Birch Grove School! 
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